LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Submissions close on 5 May 2006

| do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be
considered.

| am completing this submission: Number of people you represent:
On behalf of a group or organisation 50

My submission refers to: Page Number:

Summary Version of the LTCCP

| also want to respond to: Aquatic Facilities

Name: Julie-Ann Pyatt
Organisation: Aratupu Preschool and Nursery
Daytime Phone: 033526816
Evening Phone: 3578557
Email: aratupu@xtra.co.nz
Address: 97 Harewood Road
Papanui
Christchurch
Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our

Draft Community Plan?

Our whanau do not find current aquatic facilities accessible, due to expense
of transport or distance. They do not view Jellie Park as part of their
community, QEll is their favoured facility, but not regularly used due to
distance and cost. An aquatic centre in the Papanui community would allow
all our whanau to participate in more active recreation and community

events.

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

We are concerned that the current funding for community grants may be
reduced and this would greatly impact on the well-being of whanau attending
the centre. As a centre it would limit what we could provide for children and
families ie. community trips, whanau events, family support worker and
resources for children's curriculum etc.

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?




